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Dear families, 

 

We hope you all have been having a great summer.  Between water play, dress up days, and 

getting ready for the first day of PreK, we’ve been pretty busy over here!  There are a few things we 

wanted to touch on. 

 

Firstly, as a reminder, PreK begins on August 1st which is just around the corner!  We are 

participants in the free NM PreK Program.  We still have availability so we do implore you or anyone you 

know who might be interested to inquire as soon as possible.  You can speak with us in person or give us 

a call at 5052987547 for more information. 

 

Additionally, we are redecorating our front office display.  We think it would be great if families 

would provide pictures showcasing their recent summer experiences for us to display.  If you have any 

family photos you would like us to print and post for you, you can email them to albnursch@aol.com with 

the subject “Family Board Photos” or you can bring in your own printed pictures.   

 

We have officially opened up a raffle with a chance to win $100!  Visit our instagram or facebook 

and reshare our recent post regarding PreK enrollment.  You can share it to a story, screenshot and 

repost, or whatever works best, as long as it’s reposted.  Screenshot proof that you reshared and send it 

to albnurschraffles@gmail.com to be entered in our raffle.   

 

 

Before we conclude this newsletter we did just want to let everyone know that we are hiring!   You 

can get more information and learn how to get started by stopping by the office or giving us a call.   

 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your child.  Please let us know if you have any 

comments, questions, or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

Albuquerque Nursery School 
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